
Come and Join us!                              
The La Jolla Avellaka Program and the Strong 

Hearted Native Women’s Coalition host a 
Community Education Training Addressing 

Violence Against Native Women.

 March 12th & 13th at Pauma Tribal Hall          
8:30 a.m. - 5 p.m.                                                             

Refreshments and Lunch served 

Who should attend:                                     
Community Members, Tribal Leadership, 

Advocates, Tribal Law Enforcement, Tribal 
Emergency Service Providers

For more information contact                          
Wendy Schlater at 760-685-4736 or                                                
Germaine Omish at 760-644-4781
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